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Wednesday 30th October 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our PE curriculum the pupils in Year 1 and 2 will be attending a Multi Skills Festival held 
at Stanground Academy on Wednesday 6th November. 
 
The event is fully inclusive and will take place within the normal school day (morning session). Pupils 
will return to school in time to have lunch as usual.  They will be transported to and from the event by 
coach and supervised by school staff.  All necessary risk assessments are in place. 
 
Please ensure that your child has their inhalers or medication with them. 
 
As it is our ‘80s’ non uniform day we would suggest that children come to school in their PE kits 
and bring some clothes to change into on their return from the festival.  The sports hall at the 
academy can be quite cold at this time of year so we would recommend navy jogging bottoms or 
leggings instead of shorts.  We would also suggest the navy hoodie or sweatshirt is worn over the top 
of the PE shirt. 
 
If you have any questions please do come and speak to me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Michelle Norbury  
Headteacher 
 


